
 

 
 
If you have a child who will start kindergarten in the fall, your child may be eligible to 
attend our Early Start Summer Program.  This summer for 3 weeks, your rising 
kindergartner would receive a jump start in the kindergarten environment.  The Early 
Start Program gives students a chance to get used to school routines and begin 
learning skills needed in kindergarten.  The Early Start Summer Program will be held at 
Bryan Road Elementary this year from July 15th- July 30th 8:30-3:00, Monday-Friday. 
Lunch and snack are provided daily, as well as transportation if needed.  
 
Requirements for Early Start: student must be registered as a kindergartner at 
Aversboro Elementary School for the 2019-2020 school year, are not currently enrolled 
in a WCPSS school-based preschool program and have attended more than 6 
consecutive months, and students must be screened by staff at Aversboro Elementary 
School.  
Once students are screened, a staff member from Aversboro will let you know if your 
child qualifies for the program.  
 
Please contact the front office at 919-662-2325, or the Early Start contacts: Kayla 
Rothrock (​krothrock@wcpss.net​) or Doreen Tyler (​datyler@wcpss.net​) if you would like 
your child to be a part of this program or if you have further questions regarding this 
process.  
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